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31/01/2019  13:03:032018/5817/P SUPNOT judith reinhold I am writing in my capacity as the Company Secretary of 157 King Henry's Road.I wholeheartedly support this 

application for a loft conversion to the top floor of this house. I consider it be an excellent plan and totally in 

keeping with the rest of the house and the neighbourhood. The flat is in a very bad state at the moment and 

urgently needs to be renovated. I am surprised at the comments about Elsworthy Road. I have noted several 

new buildings in Elsworthy Road which do not appear to be in keeping  with the local conservation area  

whereas this renovation has been handled sensitively with careful consideration  of the appearance of the 

house and the local area.The applicant consulted all the  freeholders in the house before submitting his 

application.

Page 3 of 7


